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>voxld be ~a vqry rough tranislationi necessitating
Jiunan post-editiiig, but with the. deniand for pro-
iessional tranulators ex<ceeding the supply, such a
method could b. an important aid to the. already
pverbuw4anad Canadien translator.

Although other countrie auch as the United
States, Britaiti. France, and the. Faderai Republic
of Gexniany, have been experimenting in machine
translation for smre years, their progranis are con~-
çerned with the translation of Russiani documents
into varions languages. It was found that, while a

~very low-quality translation could be produiced which
could be understood by an expert, a high-quality,
autoniatic translation appearad to be a goal which
4night be reached only ini the. very distant future.

moderated the effect oni higher prices for other
household supplies end services. The May 1969
housing index stood 5.3 percent above its levai of
lest May.

CLOTHING
The clothing index decreased by 0.4 per cenit to
123.8 ini May from 124.3 a month eadlier. Mat's,
woinen's and children's wear, as welI as f ootwear
and piece-goods, re gis tered price declinas, re-
flecting spring sales on a nunber of items, notably
men's and boys' suits and women's and girls' spring
coats. Clotiiing services registered a fractional in-
crease as lautidry anxd dry-cleaning charges advanced
marginally. The latest clothing index was 2.6 per-
cent above that of May 1968.
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